
Dear RI Housing Committee, 
 
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly 
needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
I have owned and rented a home at 10 Rhode Island Avenue, Narragansett since 2014 and 
have had nothing but an excellent experience with our tenants.  I firmly believe that forbidding 
more than 3 unrelated individuals from occupying/renting a home in Narragansett will negatively 
effect URI students, URI’s current housing situation and Narragansett real estate values.   
 
My home address is 4 Monarch Way Lincoln, RI 02865 and my business address is below.   
 
 
Best regards,  
 
Kurt W. Kern 
President  
 
AMC Design & Manufacturing 
25 Stamp Farm Road 
Cranston, RI 02921 
Cell 401-480-9901 
www.amc-dm.com 

 

 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.amc-dm.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CHouseMunicipalGovernmentandHousing%40rilegislature.gov%7Ce613047c8f4745a32f9608dc3d500d9f%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638452661257478323%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cImqOhO3pCZAz9TQD1hmamQWy4XNCUBV6vSQ5Efa6cQ%3D&reserved=0

